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The 2018 Black Hawk
College 5K Hustle raised
$6,200 to provide
scholarships for students in
the BHC Physical Therapist
Assistant Program.

The annual road race was Nov. 10, 2018, at the college’s Quad-Cities Campus in Moline.
The 2019 race will be Saturday, Nov. 9.

Since 2012, the event has raised more than $54,000 to benefit the Physical Therapist
Assistant Program.

Pictured from left to right are:

Rita Lietz, office assistant with the BHC QC Foundation
Maureen Dickinson, executive director of the BHC QC Foundation
Jerry Lack, co-chair of the Black Hawk College 5K Hustle
Tim Wynes, president of Black Hawk College
Cathy Lack, co-chair of the Black Hawk College 5K Hustle
Dianne Abels, professor and co-department chair of Allied Health & Physical Education
Larry Gillund, associate professor and director of the Physical Therapist Assistant
Program
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